
 
 

     COMMUNIQUE 
 
 
 

Mr. Sudhamo Lal’s tenure as Director General of the Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) has come to an end 
on 14 May 2025. 

Mr. Lal has served the MRA for the last twenty years. The MRA Board takes this opportunity to express its 
gratitude to him. 

We wish him all the best in his future endeavours. 
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